Student Nominations - 2015-16 academic year

Dear colleagues,

We are happy to welcome your students at Hacettepe University for 2015-16 academic year. Please make your students' nominations until May 15, 2015 to abofisi@hacettepe.edu.tr or tubayil@hacettepe.edu.tr

After the nomination, your students will be informed about the application procedure by e-mail. Then the students should fill out the necessary documents online until June 15, 2015.

You may get information about the courses offered (ECTS information package) at the link below: http://akts.hacettepe.edu.tr/?dil_kod=2

Thank you for your cooperation.

Best regards,

Tuba Yıldırım, MBA
Incoming Students Coordinator
Hacettepe University
European Union Office
Rectorate Building 9th floor
06800 Beytepe Ankara
Turkey

rurkey

Phn: +90 312 297 7167 Fax: +90 312 297 6379 tubayil@hacettepe.edu.tr